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Liturgy Schedule - March 2025 
2 March​ Cheesefare Sunday. 
Sunday​​ Liturgy. ​ ​ ​ ​ 10:30 AM 

3 March​ First Day of Lent. 
Monday​  

9 March​ Triumph of Orthodoxy. 
Sunday​​ Confessions.​ ​ ​ ​   9:00 AM 

Liturgy of St. Basil the Great.​ ​ 10:30 AM 

15 March​ Memorial Saturday. 
Saturday ​ Liturgy and Memorial Service.​ 10.00 AM 

16 March​ Sunday of St. Gregory Palamas.  
Sunday​​ Confessions.​ ​ ​ ​   9:00 AM 

Liturgy of St. Basil the Great.​ ​ 10:30 AM 

22 March​ Memorial Saturday. 
Saturday ​ Liturgy and Memorial Service.​ 10.00 AM 

23 March​ Adoration of the Cross. 
Sunday ​ Confessions.​ ​ ​ ​   9:00 AM 

Liturgy of St. Basil the Great.​ ​ 10:30 AM 

25 March​ Annunciation of the Holy Mother of God. 
Tuesday​ Liturgy.​​ ​ ​ ​ 10.00 AM 

29 March​ Memorial Saturday. 
Saturday ​ Liturgy and Memorial Service.​ 10.00 AM 

30 March​ Fourth Sunday of Lent.  
Sunday​​ Confessions.​ ​ ​ ​   9:00 AM 

Liturgy of St. Basil the Great.​ ​ 10:30 AM 
 

 

Annual Meeting - Sunday, April 6  
The next Annual Parish Meeting will be held on Sunday, April 6, 

2025 after the Divine Liturgy.  Please pay your membership 
dues ($100) before the meeting! 

 

 
Happy Birthday, Fr. Volodymyr! 

On February 24, 2025, our parish celebrated a joyful event - the 
birthday of our pastor, Fr Volodymyr Muzychka.   

After the Sunday Liturgy, our parishioners and guests came to 
our hall to wish Fr. Muzychka a happy birthday.  Our Sisterhood 
prepared a delicious lunch in Fr. Muzychka's honor, and 
presented him with a large birthday cake with candles. 

May God bless you with many years of health, happiness, 
success, harmony, and service to our community! 

 
 
 

Interview about Events in Ukraine 
Viktor Kurylyk, Vice President of our Parish Board, was 
interviewed by The Guardian for an article about how the 
Ukrainian community in the United States views Donald 
Trump's recent statements on Ukraine.  The article is freely 
available and we invite you to read it here:  
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2025/feb/23/new-york-
ukrainian-community-trump-russia.   
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